
November 1-All Saints' Day
Mass 8:30 AM
November 5-No School
Teacher Inservice
November 8-No School
Vacation
November 25 & 26
Thanksgiving Vacation
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November Newsletter

A Community Centered on Christ 
We exist to spread the gospel message of Jesus and to foster the spiritual and

academic development of the students enrolled at Saint Boniface School.

Upcoming Events

School Mass 
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Upcoming Events

Nov. 1: 6th Grade-All Saints'
Day
Nov. 11: 6B
Nov. 18: 5A
Nov. 25-No School
Dec. 2: 5B

ALL SAINTS' DAY
Monday, November 1 at 8:30 AM we will have our school Mass for All Saints'
Day. 
That will be our school Mass for the week. 
There is no Mass on Thursday, Nov. 4 for the school.
 
ALL HALLOWS EVE AKA HALLOWEEN
Halloween, like so many other holidays, has morphed into secular
traditions that don’t capture the initial dedication of the day. Today,
Halloween has become about candy, parties, costumes, and spooky and
scary things. 
That seems to be the market and the big sale and then, after October 31,
it’s done. 
BUT that’s not quite right! 
Halloween can also be called All Hallows Eve. 
Hallow means holy or sacred and eve is in reference to the eve of All
Saints' Day. 
Just like we have Christmas Eve, before Christmas Day. 
On All Saints' Day, we honor and commemorate saints. Saints are those
who have gone to heaven and are with Jesus. We believe that the world
is spiritually connected to heaven. 
All Hallows Eve is also a night where we prepare our hearts and
memories for All Saints' Day, all those who have died and gone to
heaven. 

Don’t let October 31 go by without connecting the real purpose of All
Hallows Eve to All Saints' Day. At school, we will celebrate with
Halloween parties and costumes, but we also put importance on All
Saints' Day.
Though Halloween is fun, its importance doesn’t compare to the
celebrations of God and the church! 

Office Contacts
Administrative Assistant:
Denise Scepaniak 
schooloffice@stboniface.com

Principal:
Heather Pfannenstein
principal@christcatholic.com

Assistant Principal:
Kim Baumgarten
ap@christcatholic.com



WEATHER DRESS CODE
0-24 degrees: Students need a winter coat, boots, snow pants, hat, and gloves
25-40 degrees: Students need a winter coat, hat, and gloves
41-50 degrees: Students need a jacket 
51-60 degrees: Students need long sleeves or a sweatshirt
60 + degrees: Students do not need long sleeves 

The week of November 1, temperatures will be between the 20’s and low 40’s. Please make sure your child has ALL
the appropriate clothing (highlighted above). Layers are GREAT for these variable temperatures. 
 
No matter what the temperature is, if there is snow on the ground, students MUST wear SNOW PANTS and
BOOTS. 
 
The temperature listed above are the real temperatures and does not include the wind chill. We do NOT go outside
if the real temperature is below 0 or if it is 0 with the wind chill. 

STUDENT COUNCIL: FOOD DRIVE
The student council is sponsoring the annual Food Shelf Drive. This year’s theme is, “Tackle Hunger”. The Food
Drive will kick off on November 1st and conclude on November 19th. Students are encouraged to bring in as many
nonperishable food items and paper products as possible to help our local food shelf. For everyone 100 items a class
brings in, they will make a "touch down" on the Food Drive bulletin board. 
Let’s be thankful for all our many blessings and spread the blessing to those in need. 

FLEXIBLE LEARNING DAYS
Flexible Learning Days are in place for SNOW DAYS ONLY. The first snow day is FREE! The teachers will
communicate the plans to you via email. 

TEXT MESSAGE & SCHOOLSPEAK
Sign in to your SchoolSpeak account and make sure you have included your mobile phone carrier in your profile. 
This makes it possible for you to receive text messages from the school using SchoolSpeak. 
When will we text you? 
We will only use the text feature if your student’s class needs to quarantine, for inclement weather, and school
emergencies. 

PAA-THANK YOU VOLLEYBALL & FOOTBALL COACHES
It was a great season of volleyball and football! Thank you to the coaches for making this possible!
Volleyball: Coach Andrea Satterstrom, Assistant Coach Sara Lommel.
Football: Coach Cory Zeiher, Assistnat Coaches Eric Leither and Calvin Fischer. 

PIZZA FUNDRAISER: MARNANTELLI'S GIFT CARD SALE
We will once again be selling Marnantelli's gift cards beginning Monday, November 22 through Friday, December
10. WATCH FOR MORE INFORMATION SOON! 
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https://smile.amazon.com/?ref=dayone_us_smilehowto_1
https://smile.amazon.com/?ref=dayone_us_smilehowto_2
https://smile.amazon.com/?ref=dayone_us_smilehowto_1
https://www.amazon.com/gp/redirect.html/ref=smi_se_mht_l2_ios_mob_mkt?_encoding=UTF8&location=https%3A%2F%2Fitunes.apple.com%2Fus%2Fapp%2Famazon-app-shop-browse-scan%2Fid297606951%3Fmt%3D8&source=standards&token=47794D9D4AEBE87C35EB00083BA1654802E58CC8&pf_rd_m=ATVPDKIKX0DER&pf_rd_s=center-5&pf_rd_r=0GX2TJFAA2QDKRZPG3H8&pf_rd_t=1401&pf_rd_p=414ab8da-4264-44ec-b4d1-df19bd241b01&pf_rd_i=1000625601
https://www.amazon.com/gp/redirect.html/ref=smi_se_mht_l3_and_mob_mkt?_encoding=UTF8&location=https%3A%2F%2Fplay.google.com%2Fstore%2Fapps%2Fdetails%3Fhl%3Den%26id%3Dcom.amazon.mShop.android.shopping&source=standards&token=84DABF562496B748161553B28D24ADF9D69EB363&pf_rd_m=ATVPDKIKX0DER&pf_rd_s=center-5&pf_rd_r=0GX2TJFAA2QDKRZPG3H8&pf_rd_t=1401&pf_rd_p=414ab8da-4264-44ec-b4d1-df19bd241b01&pf_rd_i=1000625601



